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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Councilmembers 

  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 

From: Susan Caddell 

  Director of Finance            

Subject: Debt Service/Financing Presentation 

Date:  February 7, 2019           

As part of the orientation process for new City Councilmembers and an update to other 

City Councilmembers, Duane Westerman from SAMCO Capital Markets, Inc. will be at 

our February 19, 2019 City Council meeting to do a presentation on the City’s debt service 

and financing capacity.  He will provide a handout of his presentation at the City Council 

meeting. 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 


